
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

Coming Soon… Career Week 2021 
 

Meadow Glen Elementary will have two Career Weeks this year.  ​March 15-18 

we will have Career Week for third, fourth, and fifth grade.  ​April 19-22​ we will have 

Career Week for kindergarten, first, and second grade. Classes will have the 

opportunity to live video chat with a speaker to ask questions about their career, 

and/or learn about different careers through pre-recorded videos. 

If you would be interested in providing us a 5-10 minute video clip of your 

workplace and you on the job and/or participate in a live video chat about your 

profession with our students, ​please return the bottom portion below by Monday, 

February 8th. Contact one of the school counselors if you have any questions.  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I would like to: 

___________ Record a 5-10 minute video of myself in my workplace 

___________ Participate in a live video chat about my profession with a class 

Name ______________________________  Child’s Name/Grade______________________________________ 

Phone _____________________________        Email___________________________________________________ 

Your Career ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

You can contact one of the school counselors at 821-0400. You can also email them at 
kmills@lexington1.net​, ​smack@lexington1.net​, or ​msanzgiri@lexington1.net​.  
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